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Big 
Happenings  

at SYB!

by Pete Bardunias, 
President/CEO, the Chamber 
of Southern Saratoga County

The Schuyler Yacht Basin, long a popular stop for 
downstate boaters on the way to Lake Champlain as well 
as Saratoga’s Harbor for those interested in a side trip to the 
Track, is slated for some big changes next year.   A locally-
owned 5 star restaurant, enhanced facilities, and a stronger 
connection to area attractions via ridesharing are just some 
of the features planned for 2018.

With the new addition coming to the Yacht Basin, boaters 
will be able to enjoy dinner right along the river.   Additional 
features may include kayak rentals and other fun activities 
for the family.

Details will be coming in future issues of this magazine.  
Visitors to the “Turning Leaves at the Turning Point” Fall 
Festival can also visit the Chamber of Southern Saratoga 
County exhibit tent on Broad Street for more information.


